
Placerville  hospital
designated as trauma center
By Cathy Locke, Sacramento Bee

El Dorado County residents and visitors who suffer serious
injuries may be able to avoid a trip outside the county for
emergency medical care.

Placerville’s Marshall Medical Center recently was designated
a Level III trauma center by the El Dorado County Emergency
Medical Services Agency, following an audit of the hospital’s
trauma program.
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